
 

 

Letter #5 

 

 

 
Dear ‘07’s:- 
  All day we have celebrated in true ‘07 style the fourth anniversary of our 
graduation day. The fateful jug has been duly unearthed together with other treasures whose 
existence was undreamed of by the great majority of the class. With proper ceremony those 
letters of years ago have been read and commented upon. We have partaken of refreshments 
for the fifth time today and still feel rather hungry, for as in days of yore we would rather eat than 
sleep.  Now in the dark hour just before dawn we sit in solemn state to write these letters to the 
best people we know, the ‘07’s. Jay Woodrow’s years at Oxford have not improved his 
disposition for he now says unkind things to his friends. We thought last year Jeannette would 
bring her husband to this meeting, but although she has disappointed us this time we are 
confident that she will not do so at our next reunion. 
(Back Side) 
May many of the class be present when little jug No. 2 is opened in 1916. 
   Lola M. Oliver 
 


